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COMING SOON

Our FIRST LUNCH BUNCH will
be on October 2nd and 3rd for
our 3 year old - 5 year old

classes, please check with your
teacher on which day your
child’s class will lunch bunch.
The cost is $5, please send

cash or check.

Donuts with Dad is on Oct 10th
and 11th depending on class,
your teacher will have that

schedule as well.

WELCOME!

NOTES

The first month of school has come and gone! The children are all
comfortable with their new routines and rituals and now we have
jumped right on into learning! Please remember to check your

playground app for updates and please review the school calendar.
We need Tshirt order forms by October 14th!

Wishing you well, Ms. Leigh and Ms. Heather

Mark your calendars for the Book
Fair on November 13th and 14th.  We

encourage parents and
grandparents to come see the books

with their children

Make sure to turn your orders in for
the personalized Halloween trick-or-

treat bags ASAP! 

We will also have a pick-up dinner
night for Halloween!  Watch out for

those fliers soon

Please remember we follow Frederick 
County Public School schedule, if they 

are closed, we are closed.


